
 

Maine Township Road District Budget Hearing 

April 27, 2021 

 

Maine Township Budget Hearing has been videotaped.   

For more detailed reports and discussions please refer to the recorded meeting at: 

http://mainetown.com/government/meetings.shtml  

 

Indexed agenda at: 

https://mainetown.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/04/agenda_21-04-27_TFGA.pdf  
 

NOTE: Maine Township is committed both to open, transparent government, and to stopping the spread 

of COVID-19.  To facilitate this, this General Town & General Assistance Budget Hearing will be held 

electronically, but equally transparently.  We encourage the public to participate in our meeting 

electronically by joining our Zoom meeting. 

The link is https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81027574175 and also through our website. 

  

Board Members Present and other Elected Officials: Trustees: Jones, Carrabotta, McKenzie and Sweeney, 

Supervisor Morask, Assessor Moylan-Krey and Highway Commissioner Kazmierczak 

 

Others in Attendance: Keri-Lyn Krafthefer, Dayna Berman, Doriene Prorak, Richard Lyon, Michael 

Samaan and Wiesia Tytko  

 

Supervisor Morask called the hearing to order at 7:15 p.m. 

 

Agenda Item: Presentation and Approval of Road District Budget, Ordinance 2021-RB-1 

 See video at 1:09:22. 

 

Supervisor Morask Motion to adopt the proposed Ordinance 2021-RB-1, Budget and 

Appropriation Ordinance for 2021-2022 as presented and waive 

the reading. 

Trustee Carrabotta Second. 

 

 Highway Commissioner Kazmierczak stated that Road District Budget that was distributed in the 

board packets has been reduced by $25,000.00 from the previous discussed budget in February.  He 

commented on his new proposed budget.  See video at 1:11:48. 

 

 Motion on a roll call vote as follows: 

  Supervisor Morask Yes 

  Trustee Jones  Yes 

  Trustee McKenzie Yes 

  Trustee Carrabotta Yes 

  Trustee Sweeney Yes 

 Motion carried. 

 

Agenda Item: Public comment 

 None. 

     

Agenda Item: Adjournment    
 

  Supervisor Morask  Motion to adjourn. 

  Trustee McKenzie Second. 

 All in favor. 
  

 The Road District Budget hearing was adjourned on a voice vote at 7:25 p.m. 

 

 

 

------------------------------- 

 Town Clerk 
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